
January 19,2005 

T H E  G E O R G E  
WASH I NGTO N 
U N I V E R S I T Y  
H 0 S P I TAL 

u rn  
u n i w s a l m  

Ms. Penny Lanzisera 
Senior Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1 41 5 

SUBJECT: District Hospital Partners, L:P. 
D/B/A The George Washington University Hospital 
Request for Amendment to Special Nuclear Material License 

REFERENCE: NRC License No. SNM-2007 
Docket No. 070-07006 

Dear Ms. Lanzisera: 

This letter is to apply for amendment to our special nuclear material license. 

This request is to remove as a licensed facility our old The George Washington Hospital (GWUH) located 
at 901 23rd Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20037. 

At present we have one patient with two nuclear-powered pacemakers. To the best of my knowledge, no 
pacemaker was stored in the old GWUH. The Nuclear Regulatory Commission released the old GWUH 
for unrestricted use on December 10, 2002. 

Please note the address of the new GWUH and correspondence with the licensee may be addressed at 
the following address: 

Office Of Administration, Suite G-2054 
900 23'(' Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20037 

If you have any questions, please contact Anisuzzaman Chowdhury, Ph.D. at 202-71 5-4959. He can be 
paged by dialing 1-877-475-8994. 

Sinceqel y, 

Richard cavis 
Chief Financial Officer 

900 23rd STREET, N.W. WASHINGTON, DC 20037 (202) 715-4000 
www.gwhospital.com 

http://www.gwhospital.com


This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letterlapplication dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee 8, Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 36363 . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



BETWEEN : 

License Fee Management Branch, ARM 

Regional Licensing Sections 
and 

(FOR LFMS USE) 
INFORMATION FROM LTS 

: Program Code: 22160 
: Status Code: 0 
: Fee Category: EX 7C 
: Exp. Date: 20101130 
: Fee Comments: PACEMAKER/08-30607-01 
: Decom Fin Assur Reqd: N ................................................. ................................................. 

LICENSE FEE TRANSMITTAL 

A .  REGION 

1. APPLICATION ATTACHED 
Applicant/Licensee: DISTRICT HOSPITAL PARTNERS, L.P. 
Received Date: 20050125 
Docket No: 7 0 0 7 0 0 6 
Control No.: 136363 
License No.: SNM-2007 
Action Type:  Amendment 

4 2. FEE ATTACHED 
Amount: 
Check No. : 

3 .  COMMENTS 

Signed 
Date 

B. LICENSE FEE MANAGEMENT BRANCH (Check when milestone 03 is entered /-/) 

1. Fee Category and Amount: 

2. Correct Fee Paid. Application may be processed for: 
Amendment 
Renewal 
License 

3. OTHER 

Signed 
Date 


